
Announcement of Graduation Results 

 

To Those who are expected to graduate in September 2024, 

 

Please be informed that the ILA will send the Graduation 

notification on September 6, 2024 by email (Doshisha 

account) and by postal mail to your address in Japan. 

If you will leave away from the registered address, please be 

sure to inform the ILA Office by August 9, 2024.  

 

As announced, the graduation schedule is posted on the 

university website.  

Please check back for updates. 

https://www.doshisha.ac.jp/en/students/commencement/ind

ex.html 

 

NOTE: You will be able to complete the B.A in Liberal Arts 

only after your University Fees payment is confirmed. 

 

The ILA Office 
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